
Home Baked Treats 
We love the support of our parents, in fact the tuckshop wouldn’t operate without it! 

If you can bake biscuits, a slice, or cupcakes that we can sell at the tuckshop, 
we would greatly appreciate your help. 

A suggested quantity is 24 portions.  Please drop off your baking at the school tuck-shop by 8.40 am 

St Sebastian’s is a nut free school 

Contact: Kathryn Rhodes k.k43@aol.com 

if you would like to be on the Home Baked Treats Roster: 

Surname:

First Name:

Home phone: Mobile:

Email:

Child’s Name: Class:

The day/s and frequency that best suit me are: 

Day/s 

 Monday  Wednesday 

Frequency 

 Weekly  Weekly 

 Fortnightly  Fortnightly 

 Monthly  Monthly 

 Other  Other 

If other, please specify: _____________________________________________ 

Thank you! 
Kathryn Rhodes 



Tuckshop 
We love the support of our parents, in fact the tuckshop wouldn’t operate without it! 

If you have available time from 8.30am – 11.30am to help collate the orders, count the money, prepare the 
food, etc we would we would greatly appreciate your help 

I would like to be on the tuckshop roster from 8.30 – 11.30am: 

Surname:

First Name:

Home phone: Mobile:

Email:

Child’s Name: Class:

The day/s and frequency that best suit me are: 

Day/s 

 Monday  Wednesday 

Frequency 

 Weekly  Weekly 

 Fortnightly  Fortnightly 

 Monthly  Monthly 

 Other  Other 

If other, please specify: _____________________________________________ 

Contact: Kathryn Rhodes k.k43@aol.com 

We understand there is time due to illness or unexpected emergencies that you will not be able to attend 

your rostered day, please email Kathryn as soon as you know so a replacement can be found. 

I would like to volunteer to be on the emergency roster to fill in should someone cancel:    Yes    No  

I will not be available for the emergency roster on the following days or dates: ____________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

We look forward to welcoming you at the tuckshop for a fun filled year. 

Thank you! 
Kathryn Rhodes 


